
REMINDER LETTER ON 2020 SEASONAL AGREEMENT 

<< Campground 

Date 

Re: Final Reminder Re: 2020 Seasonal Agreement 

Dear Camper: 

We previously sent you a proposed Seasonal Agreement for the 2020 camping season.  We have 

not received a signed copy of the Agreement from you.  We hope that is just an oversight.  We 

welcome your return to our Campground. 

But, to be fair to those who are asking for the chance to camp with us, please remember that we 

need to receive the Agreement in our office no later than December 15, 2019 to guarantee your 

requested camping space.  After that date, spaces are available to any potential guest.  We hope 

to hear from you before that date. 

 

Sincerely,  

Campground 


